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1.  Name of Commissioner:   Washington Post Company, Joseph Wright, May 1, 2003          
 
2.  Date of Meeting:  May 1, 2003                   
 
3.  Location of Meeting (City and State):  Washington, DC  
 
4.  Individual(s) with whom Commissioner Met: John Tuck, Baker Donelson; Pat Butler, 
Washington Post Company. 
 
5.  Any Organizational Affiliation:  Washington Post Company                                 
 
6.  Brief Summary of Meeting (including subject(s) discussed): 
 
Commissioner Wright met with John Tuck and Pat Butler.  The attendees recommended 
that the Postal Service be a “government agency that reports to, and is accountable to, the 
President.”  They also stated that the Postal Service should be governed by the PRC and 
that the PRC should be strengthened.  They believe that First Class advertising mail is 
subsidized and that this should be stopped.  Additionally, they believe that the USPS 
should not compete with other types of advertising on a subsidized basis.  They stated 
that “universal service” should include all classes of mail on a fair, non-discriminatory 
basis, throughout the entire country.  They also stated that the USPS should have full 
flexibility to close offices, use kiosks and alternate locations, and manage their 
operations.  


